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SESSION 2024-2025 

Dear Parents & Students, 

Warm greetings from Aurobindo International School! 

"Every new day is another chance to change your life." 

 

With a new school year comes fresh beginnings, exciting adventures, and new challenges. It is with 

great pleasure and anticipation that I extend a heartfelt welcome to you and your child to the academic 

session 2024-2025. This new academic year brings renewed energy and determination to achieve all 

that we have planned for our students. 
 

As we embark on this journey, there are new goals to set and dreams to make a reality. We are 

incredibly fortunate and grateful to our parents who have supported us with their love and trust. Your 

unwavering faith inspires us to continually raise the bar for ourselves. This year, we aim to enhance our 

systems to ensure even more effective communication with you. 

 

The new academic session will commence as follows: 

 Pre-primary  : Wednesday, April 3, 2024 (8:00 am to 12:00 noon) 

Grades I to XII : Thursday, April 4, 2024 (8:00 am to 02:00 pm) 

 

As always, we will keep you informed about all the exciting developments throughout the year. Our 

goal is to leave behind a legacy of empathy, resilience, leadership, and sustainable living for all. Please 

visit our school website https://aisraj.org for the latest updates. 
 

Wishing you and your child a wonderful year ahead as you journey with AIS. Rest assured of our 

support at all times. 
 

Wishing your child a fulfilling and joyful schooling experience! 

 

Principal 


